WELL-CHILD POLICY

We cannot accept children who have displayed any of the following symptoms in the last **48 hours**. If you are a caregiver/live in the same home as the symptomatic child we would also ask you to not volunteer or attend an event where you will be closer than 6 feet to other participants until the child's symptoms subside.

Thank you for helping us keep NextGen Ministry safe!

- Fever of 100 degrees F or higher
- Chills
- Muscle and body aches
- Loss of taste or smell
- Persistent or heavy cough, green runny nose or sore throat (redness or white spots)
- Vomiting or diarrhea
- Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
- A contagious rash of any type (this might be the first sign of illness, measles or chickenpox)
- 15 minutes of sustained exposure to anyone who displays CV-19 symptoms.

If someone in your family tests positive for COVID-19, please follow the appropriate protocol.

If a child is being treated with antibiotics he/she should be on the medication for at least **48 hours** before coming to the Children's Ministry Area.

